
Always - Acts 16:16-40 
 
Into the Lesson: 
 

Have you ever wondered about “the rest of the story” 
of the people we meet in passing in the Bible? 
           

People like: 
                     Malchus-John 18:10; Luke 22:50-51- 

                     The lame man-Acts 3:6-8- 

                     Ethiopian eunuch-Acts 8:34-40- 

                     Aeneas-Acts 9:33-34- 

                     Tabitha-Acts 9:36-41- 

                     The slave girl- Acts 16:16-18- 

 
What are the chances that Paul’s “outreach by 
annoyance had a positive impact on this girl?  
 

And even though she was released from the bondage of 
demon possession, what are the chances that her 
masters didn’t expect her to raise money by other 
means? 

  
 
 
Into the Word: 
 

How is the response of the slave owners in Acts 16:19-
24 a case of “same story, different city”? 
 

From past sermons, we know that Paul has some “rough 
edges” to his personality, how does that fit with what 
we read in v.25? 
 

How is this jailer’s experience like the one the 
centurion guards faced at Jesus’ tomb (Matthew 28:1-
4&11-15)? 

How is the focus of this persecution (and the 
persecutors) different from what has happened to the 
believers elsewhere in Acts? 
 

What part does Paul’s citizenship (vv.37-39) play in this 
part of his missionary experience? 

 
 
 
Into Life: 
 

How does Paul and Silas’ prayer and praise service 
differ from what we experience every Sunday (although 
they were flat on their backs, not suggesting the 
installation of recliners for worship)? 
 

Considering their situation compared to our own, how 
important is Lane’s admonition, “when in doubt Praise 
God”? 
 

Does this episode in the life of the church give any 
indication how we should deal with those we encounter 
who are less than receptive to our message? 
 

Does that mean we should “water down” the gospel 
message to make it easier for others to accept the 
Lord? 
 

Why must we always strive to accept the total teaching 
of scripture? 

 

Will you trust Him and what 
He is saying to you? 

 


